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VW Mitigation Plan Revision Comment

Date Comment Filed:
04/06/2021 16:56:24

Commenter Info:
Tim Den Hartog
6613 W51st Street
Sioux Falls SD, 57106
Email: tim@thedhgroup.com  Phone: 6053109689

Comments :
I have a Tesla vehicle and can travel through the state with little issue however I know others
that would consider a VW or Ford that is electric but they fear the lack of charging
infrastructure would impede their travel. It would be nice to show that SD does not want to lag
behind other states when it comes to charging infrastructure. It might seem like a futile act
today but in 5 years we will have wished we got ahead of this before the funding dries up.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
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